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Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/08/2020 7:09 am
Response #: 573
Submitter ID: 38107
IP address: 2600:100f:b028:9e5c:9d12:4ef6:32d0:612f
Time to complete: 8 min. , 39 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. Andrea A. Naert

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Meridian Park

4. andrea.naert@gmail.com

5. 08/10/2020

6. Proposed Homeless Shelter

7. I am in full  support of the idea to site a homeless shelter at 167th and Aurora N. Treating the most vulnerable among us with dignity is essential. Unless and until
society as a whole provides support and resources to prevent the cascade or circumstances that result in homelessness, such facil ities will  be necessary.

Shoreline is a city of compassionate and inclusive people. You will  find overwhelming support for this and any other initiative that provides essential services
and builds equity.

8. (○) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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